The BEACH HAVEN BREAKER

PLEASE COMPLETE OUR BRIEF SURVEY!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7PGJQ2C



It's been amazing to re-open our school for our students, staff, and community. Without question, this has been a challenging 6 months, however, it has made us stronger, more compassionate, and more resilient!

Thank you for your participation in our daily COVID-19 questionnaire. This is one of the safeguards we have in place to ensure the health and safety of our entire school community!

If you were able to attend our reentry meetings, you were able to see how well prepared we are. Most classrooms are capable of educating our students without breaching the 6-foot threshold.

Our classroom desks have been installed with plexiglass barriers to add an additional layer of protection. Additionally, all classrooms had air conditioners installed! Furthermore, our classes are encouraged to use our courtyard, beach, and community. We continue to make daily adjustments to ensure everyone's well-being!

Please reach out to me with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have throughout the year. My email is cmeyrick@beachhavenschool.com.

Continuing to promise every student a future!

Upcoming Events

9/14-9/18- Spirit Week

9/23-Picture Day

9/23-Board Meeting at 5pm

Educational Focus

With the current COVID-19 pandemic, it's vital that the school, families, and our community pays close attention to our physical and mental health.

Invest time in learning effective stress management techniques and provide physical activities or spaces to exercise, practice deep breathing, and/or yoga stretches. Stress management is not only important for students but for educators, school leaders, and family members alike. Practicing self-care and maintaining one's own positive well-being are essential!

With that said,
WORKOUT WEDNESDAYS
are starting soon!

Thank you to <u>our PTA</u>,

<u>Panzone's and Barry's</u> for

providing our staff lunch

last week!

Welcome our newest staff member

Miss Sara Holleran

Look for this monthly publication in your child's folder, webpage, and Facebook page!